[image: image1.png] Health and Science

Blipeline Initiative



[image: image2.png]é} Doing What MATTERS™
oA e ooy



[image: image3.jpg]o —,
—
o
OO

Health Workforce Initiative

a

=2
S



[image: image4.jpg]0% ENLOE
 °

EDUCATION CENTER









May 7, 2015

Dear, 

We received your application for the 2015 Health-Careers Summer Institute (HESI). You have been selected for an interview on ___________________ . 

Date:

Location:

Time:
Please note that you have not yet been accepted into the program. Consider your interview an important component of the application process. Prepare yourself by getting a good night’s rest before your interview day, by dressing for success, and arriving at least 10 minutes early on the day of your interview.  Please remember to bring the following documents with you:

· Work Permit Application form (with student and parent sections completed) 
· Transcript

· Attendance Record

There will be Mandatory Parent Orientation Meeting on May 19, 2015, from 4:30 to 6:30 at Butte College Skyway Center room SC144. Students that are accepted into the program should plan to attend this mandatory orientation with their parents or guardians.

You will be notified of your acceptance into the Health-Careers Summer Institute (HESI) in the week following your interview. Be sure to check your email often for this and future updates. If you are selected, additional instructions will be provided at that time.

If you or your parents/guardians have questions or concerns, especially about the mandatory meeting on May 19, 2015, please do not hesitate to contact Ellese Mello at 530-521-2472 or lesemello@hotmail.com. 

We look forward to meeting you at your interview!  Good Luck!

Sincerely,

Ellese Mello

Questions may be directed to: 

Ellese Mello, HWI Pathway Coordinator
(530) 521-2472 or emello@husdschools.org
Trudy Old, HWI DSN Far North
(530) 879-9049 or oldtr@butte.edu

